What is the Forging Partnerships Program? 

The Forging Partnerships Program is a joint initiative of the Natural Resources Advisory Council (NRAC) and the NSW Government. The program was established to promote partnerships for the sustainable management of natural resources – the land and water, the native animals, trees and vegetation and the landscapes of NSW. 

The Forging Partnerships program is delivered by the NRAC with the endorsement of the Hon. Verity Firth, MP, Minister for Climate Change and the Environment. The program provides practical support for individuals and groups to develop ongoing partnerships to work together to improve the ways we understand and manage our valuable natural resource assets. 

The Forging Partnerships Program provides a unique opportunity to assist people and organisations in New South Wales to work together in partnership arrangements which lead to improvements in natural resource outcomes. Grants under the program support a variety of natural resource partnership initiatives, including demonstration and innovative projects, development of joint partnerships, educational activities and forums, hands-on learning experiences and capacity building to improve natural resource management (NRM). 

The Natural Resources Advisory Council (NRAC) is committed to exploring ways of improving communication and increasing participation by community members, groups and organisations in the management of our natural resources. Consequently, building trust and forging NRM partnerships is a priority for the Council. NRAC’s Grants Committee oversees a rigorous assessment process to ensure the Forging Partnerships Program objectives are being delivered. 

Over the last two years many innovative projects have been funded under the Forging Partnership Program. Many of these involve partnership with schools, community groups and Aboriginal organisations that engage people in natural resource management at a local level. Funding has also been provided to sponsor community conferences and forums on natural resource management issues. In all, $1.6 million has been allocated for 60 partnering projects across the State in rounds 1,2 and 3 of the Forging Partnerships Program. All these projects assist the growth of sustainable and productive partnerships based on co-operative efforts to maintain our natural assets. 

A list of projects previously funded under the program is available HERE.
Forging Partnerships Program Funding for 2008

Round 4 of the Forging Partnerships Program involves two types of grants: 

· Sponsorships grants for smaller projects such as events or workshops – up to $10,000 

· Project grants for partnership development and related activities – up to $60,000 

Applications for sponsorship grants do not require as much information as applications for project grants. 

Deadline for Applications 

Applications Close on Monday 21 st April 2008. No extensions will be granted. 

Only one application per organisation will be accepted in Round 4. Applicants who received Forging Partnership grants in Round 1 (2005) or Round 2 (2006) are not eligible to apply in Round 4 unless previous grants have been acquitted. 

Forging Partnerships Program Funding Guidelines

Round 4 of the Forging Partnerships Program Guidelines for Applicants are available here. 

